
 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES – PLANNING DIVISION  
 

 

 

From:  Paul Bengtson, Principal Planner 

 

To:  Historic Preservation Commission 

 

RE: 5/19/21 HPC Agenda Item (n.) 104 Edgewood Street 

 

 

The commission level historic review application for 104 Edgewood Street was withdrawn by the 

applicant with clarification that all work was in-kind in nature. 

           AC


